UNIVERSITY OF NIGERIA, NSUKKA OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR CAREERS & STUDENTS'SERVICES UNIT

Our Ref: UNR/CSSU.09/02 Date: May 11, 2022

TO: PROSPECTIVE CORPS MEMBERS

SUBJECT: BATCH B 2022 NYSC MOBILIZATION

The National Youth Service Corps is in the process of mobilizing Prospective Corps Members for its 2022 Batch "B" exercise. Towards this end the University of Nigeria will soon upload its outstanding graduands to the NYSC portal

All candidates who have issues with their Jamb Registration numbers and were unable to register during Batch A exercise are required to forward their details attaching their Statement of Result and Jamb Admission Letter to the email address stated below. Those that have done this before should cross-check the list attached to this memorandum for errors in Names, Date of Graduation and other Particulars.

Please note that all errors of omission or otherwise must be reported to the Careers & Students' Services Unit for immediate correction before the list is finally uploaded to the NYSC Portal.

All errors may be sent to the email <u>careers.registry@unn.edu.ng</u> for attention of the Deputy Registrar not later than Friday May 20, 2022.

Thank you

Barr. Ekpere F. Ezeugwu, FIIA, MIPMA, CPMP, ACIPM

Deputy Registrar

Head of Careers & Students' Services Unit

Students Affairs Officer (NYSC)

for: Registrar